
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 How to keep ourselves safe.  Being safe in different situation including keeping safe online. 

 Learning how to be kind, thinking about how we can be kind and caring to others and trying to 

earn a kindness award. 

 Finding 1 less than a number using number lines and numicon 

 Making sure we write our numbers correctly and the right way round – checking our number 

formation on a number line. 

 Decorating our diva lamps that we have made from clay. 

 Lots of Pudsey bear activities for Children In Need including each class learning a superhero 

song and performing it to the other Reception classes. 

 

 

Work at home…  

As part of our work on kindness we would like you to do 

something kind.  Please let us know what your child did 

for somebody else.  It might be saying something kind or 

doing something kind.  We will be sharing our acts of 

kindness from home in school. 

  

 

 
 

 

 

Reminders 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS ARE ON MONDAY 14TH NOVEMBER. NO PE for RT. No forest rangers for 

RA. 

Please make sure all donations for our show box appeal are in school by Monday 13th at the latest.  

Thank you to those of you who have already brought in your donations. 

Parents evening are on 3.30 – 7.00 Tuesday 14th and Thursday 16th November.  Please make sure you have 

signed up for an appointment. 

Christmas Plays – Miss Aston’s class is on Monday 11th December. 

   Mrs Tomkinson’s class is on Tuesday 13th December. 

   Miss Dixon’s class is on Wednesday 14th December. 

All performances are at 9:30am and 1:30pm – more information on ticket allocations will be given in the 

next few weeks.   

Children in Need – Friday 17th 

The children can dress up as a 

spotty superhero and bring £1 

donation.   

 


